
From: Larry J. Finney <larry@gfandh.com>
To: Rhonda Onistorhonda@gfhllp.com
CC: Adams, Marcia SMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Earley, Jr., Jimmy EJimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net
Bruce D. Illsleybruce@gfhllp.com

Date: 10/15/2010 4:21:42 PM
Subject: DMV engagement letter

Attachments: DMV AUP Engagement Letter October 15, 2010.doc

Rhonda, please put this letter on letterhead and email to Ms. Marcia Adams, Executive Director at the SC DMV and 
Mr. Jimmy Earley, Chief of Staff of SC DMV.  I have copied them, so you will have their email addresses.
 
Marcia and Jimmy, if you see anything that does not look right or you have questions about, please let us know.
 
Larry Finney
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